MINUTES
BROOKINGS PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
SEPTEMBER 14, 1993
CONTINUED FROM SEPTEMBER 7, 1993

The regular meeting of the Brookings Planning Commission was called
to order at 7:02 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Brookings City
Hall on the above date with the following Commission members and
staff in attendance.

Ted Freeman, Jr John Bischoff, Planning Director
Earl Breuer Tracy Placido, Secretary

George Ciapusci

Judi Krebs

Marvin Lindsey
Commissioners Ambrose and O’'Holleran was absent.

MINUTES
No minutes were considered at this meeting.

THE PLANNING COMMISSION TOOK THE FOLLOWING ACTION IN THE PUBLIC
HEARING

1. By a unanimous vote, (motion: Commissioner Breuer, second
Commissioner Krebs), the Planning Commission recommended to the
City Council that the proposed Urban Growth Boundary be adopted and
that additional consideration be given to the following areas based
on testimony received:

1. 40 acres in the southwest corner of Section 14 T40S R14W.

2. The removal of properties located in the Taylor Creek
Rural Exception Area.

3. The inclusion of all land on the west side of Oceanview
Dr.

Since the public testimony meeting had been closed on September 7,
1993, no one spoke at this meeting.

No other business was conducted.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business before the Planning Commission, the
meeting was adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

BROOKINGS PLANNING COMMISSION

Lot et

PTe Freemé4n, Jr. - Chairman
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